
Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava


….and just like that, winter has hit! It has become noticeably colder 
over the last few days, so please remind your tamaiti to bring a warm 
jersey or jacket with them to kura. Due to the massive amount of rain 
we have had, our field is also quite muddy. If your child is an active 
outdoors child, it may also pay to send them to kura with a spare 
change of clothes!


COVID 

COVID continues to have a daily impact and presence in our lives. You 
will know that as of last night, Wellington went into Alert Level 2. The 
rest of the country remains at Alert Level 1. If you or anyone in your whānau was at one of locations and times of interest 
as specified on the Ministry of Health website, they will need to follow the relevant instructions which will include staying at 
home and getting tested for COVID-19 (five days after last exposure to the confirmed case). You know that should there be any 
change that might affect our kura, we would be in communication with you. This is a timely reminder for us ALL to keep 
scanning in when we visit places.  


Driving and Parking around school

This is a notice we continually seek your support on. When dropping off or picking up your child, can you please keep clear of 
the road patrollers and not park on the yellow lines. While parking on the yellow lines is illegal, it also prevents our wonderful 
road patrollers from seeing the oncoming traffic. Our tamariki do an amazing job trying to negotiate the traffic to allow our 
children to cross the road safely and we would value your support with this. 


Pae Tamariki

On Monday 28 June, our whole school will be visiting The Regent to watch our three Kapa Haka groups perform in Pae 
Tamariki. We are really excited about being able to take our whole kura to support our groups. After we have finished watching 
our groups, we will then head to Te Marae o Hine/The Square, where we will have lunch. Information for this haerenga was 
sent out yesterday with all the information. 


Whānau, you are more than welcome to watch our three kapa haka groups perform. The timings for these are:

Akomanga 13/14:	      9.40am

The Whare /Māharahara: 10.40am

Ngā Pou o Tararua:         11.40am

* Please arrive at least 10 minutes before the start of each performance. Entry is by gold coin donation. 


Open Evening

On Wednesday 30 June from 4.00pm - 7.00pm, we will be hosting an Open Evening. During this time, you and your child are 
welcome to come into school to visit your child’s class, where they can show you all their amazing learning. While visiting your 
child’s class, you are also welcome to catch up with your child’s teacher about how your child is going. (Please note, between 
5.30pm - 6.00pm, teachers will be on dinner break).
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